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Dear Port Bay Club Members,

Greetings everyone as I sit on the porch of our new and spectacular lodge to write this newsletter.  Much improvement at the Club is still ongoing (as discussed below), but life is returning to our beloved club. I am gratified that usage so far has been higher than is typically the case during the summer.  I had a delightful night at the fire last night, and fishing off the pier at night has been good.  In fact, a 42 inch drum was reeled in last night, and I heard it put up quite a fight! If you haven’t been back since we reopened, I encourage you to come take a look.

Building for the Next 100 Years:
 
Our adopt-a-room program was very successful and donations from members fully funded the furnishing of the rooms in the new lodge.  We have continued to receive inquiries from members wanting to make contributions to the many needs at the club.  So, we are continuing fundraising under our “Next 100” campaign to fund items such as landscaping, patio furniture, dining room furniture, etc.  Donations of any amount are welcome, and as with our adopt-a-room program, donations of at least $500 will be recognized on the plaque we are placing in the foyer. You can use the link below to donate online.

https://www.cognitoforms.com/PBC4/AdoptARoom

Revised Family Room Rates:

In the reopening announcement that was sent out in mid-June, we included a family room rate for immediate family (children, grandchildren, etc.)—that is, a per room rate rather than a per person rate when immediate family uses the same room. We have revisited those room rates and have decided to lower them from the announcement we made in mid-June.  The family rates will now be (1) for regular rooms:  $140 per night without meals, $160 per night with meals, and (2) for the suites, $180 per night without meals, and $200 per night with meals.  Once again, these rates only apply outside of duck season, and only apply to family use when family stays in the same room.

Fishing Tournament for Potential New Members:

One important goal for the club is to rebuild membership to pre-storm levels.  In order to provide a way to give potential new members a glimpse of the club, Emerson Hankamer is organizing a fishing tournament for members and potential new members the weekend of August 29th.  If you have friends, acquaintances or colleagues who might have an interest in the club or who you would like to come have a look at the club, this is an opportunity to bring them down.  Further, as we have done in the past, if a member brings a potential new member down to the club, we will offer the member a free night as a further incentive.  If you have interest or questions, feel free to reach out to Emerson:  ehankamer@vacationstogo.com, 713-539-0338.


Duck Season Preparations:

Duck season is sneaking up on us quickly and Jeremy will soon begin preparations for the season.  As a reminder, teal season runs from September 12 through September 27.  Regular duck season runs from November 7-November 29, and December 12-January 21.  I am sure we all look forward to the return of normal operations at the club this season, and I look forward to seeing many of you who I have not seen these past few seasons when we operated under such unusual conditions.

As we have discussed previously, it is our intention to provide food service by duck season, if not sooner.  We are still working on the details and obtaining furniture for the dining hall.  I hope we can announce the return of food service shortly.

Welcome New Members:
 
We have had four new members join us in the last few months.  Please join me in welcoming them aboard:

1. Matt Ezell from the Corpus Christi area

2. Paul Besterveld from Austin

3. Kirby Taylor from Houston who joins us as a Junior Member

4. Francis Paul “Tripp” Buckley from Austin

Rebuilding our membership is a priority for the club, so I encourage you if you have any friends or business acquaintances who might be interested in coming down and looking at the club, or learning more about Port Bay Club, please take the opportunity to tell them about what we offer, and if they want more information, have them contact our membership director, Nathan Allen, nathanevanallen@me.com or 713-725-8126.  



Rob			


Rob Maness
President
Port Bay Hunting and Fishing Club
713-757-2483
rmaness@crai.com
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